
THE VERNON CHORALE, Inc. 

 Board of Directors Meeting  

Meeting #3: Season 2021-2022 Date/Time: September, 14, 2021 – 6:30 P.M. 

 Location: St. John’s Episcopal Church, Vernon, CT   

I. Call to order 

II. Acceptance of minutes 

III. Reports  

A. President *  
B. Treasurer  

C. Artistic Director 

D. Publicity  

IV. Unfinished business 

  

  a) VC Music Library  

  b) By-Laws – nothing new to report          

 

V. New Business  

   a) Capital Campaign prep.  

 b) December concert title  

 

Next board meeting October 12, 2021 6:30 pm 

 

VI. Adjournment    
 

*President Report: 

Auditions went well.  Happy to have 3 new singers.   

I had positive feedback about our first rehearsal, even from the few who were hesitant about masking.  

We received a check from Paul Shimer for $500 to begin a Paul Shimer fund and he intends to match 

another $500 more if there is $500 more donated to the fund. We can announce the fund when we 

begin our Capital Campaign.   

Have not heard from St. Bernard to confirm our December snow date or to perform our April concert 

there.  Will keep trying to make contact!  

 


